FAASTeam presents:

Leadership Role of the CFI to Support Safety Culture

Event Details
The effectiveness of Safety Management
Systems (SMS) depends greatly on the Aviation Wed, Dec 20, 2023 at 18:00 EST
Community having a Positive Safety Culture. Million Air FBO
Shared values, actions, and behaviors must fiiion Alr

demonstrate commitment to safety first; over the 16 Jetway Drive
competing goals, pressures, and demands of our Albany, NY
industry. Despite the recognized importance of

Safety Culture, aviation communities may not yet

be equipped with the tools needed to

implement this improved culture. We often see N

responses to safety issues are in reactive mode - Contact: ADINA MARIE PAPP
addressing the need to improve safety

after safety has been compromised. The Flight
instructor (CF]) is the first to observe unsafe
actions in the training environment. The
leadership role of the CFI is critical in
supporting a Safety Culture. This will give our
community the tools that they need to make
safety decisions proactive instead of reactive.
This workshop will identify areas where the CFI
can play a critical role in teaching, supporting and
reinforcing a Positive Safety Culture.

(518) 785-2054
adina.papp@faa.gov
Select #: EA01125336
FPM ADINA MARIE PAPP n/a



Million Air FBO is located South of the Main Terminal Building on
Jetway Drive at the Albany, NY Airport. The meeting will be held in
the upstairs conference room of the Million Air FBO.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



